5.7 (ff)
PUBLIC LANEWAY INITIATIVE

This list includes more than 650 residents who have expressed their opposition to the
proposed closure and sale of the Public Laneway. Some personal details have been
redacted for privacy.

A subset of these people filled out official public consultation forms, signed them, and
returned them to Marilyn Preston in Public Works before the deadline, August 4, 2016.
That collection of responses from 209 people was recognized as a legal and valid petition
by Legislative Clerk for the Public Works Committee, Lauri Leduc.

The list of residents is available for viewing in the Office
of the City Clerk



